Dear Delegate,
Please support HB 1242, a bill that creates a mechanism to provide consistent annual funding for the Library for the Blind and Physically Handicapped (LBPH.) 
LBPH supplies Braille and audio books, magazines and newspapers to children, working age adults, and senior citizens statewide.  People who cannot hold a book, turn its pages, or see its print depend on LBPH as their major source of reading.  
HB 1242 is necessary because LBPH does not have its own distinct annual budget.  The lack of a line item in the state budget has made it difficult for LBPH to plan programs and services for a population who depends on it.  Staff are leaving LBPH because of the uncertainty created by frequent budget cuts.  This important program is being destroyed at a time when the number of people who need the program is growing.
Please give blind and other physically handicapped persons the opportunity to continue to read by voting in favor of HB 1242.  Thank you.
Sincerely,
